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WINTER GEAR 

The elementary is currently accepting donations of snow pants, 
warm gloves/mittens and boots.  We could use youth sized boots in 
the 2-8 range as well as snow pants in the 7-14 range.  Thank you! 

If you find that winter gear is something your family may need 
support with, please contact your child’s teacher and we can help!  
We play outside daily in temps that range from 10 degrees and up.   

Please practice with your child as he/she will need to get winter 
gear on and off independently in about 5 minutes or less.  Practice 
what goes on first, next, etc.  This will help your child maximize 
his/her recess time! 

Be sure to write your child’s name in all of his/her outside gear! 

       

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Tuesday, December 6 are 
PICTURE RETAKES! 

Wednesday, December 14 is 
our HOLIDAY CONCERT.  This 
is at 6:00 pm and all are 
invited to enjoy the students 
singing! 

December 22-January 2 there 
is no school.  We will resume 
on January 3, 2023. 

January 19 & 20 are NOON 
dismissal days.  The 20th 
marks the end of the first 
semester. 

Report cards will go home on 
Friday, January 27. 

 

 

Be sure to 

connect with 

your child’s 

teacher on 

SeeSaw! 

 

REMINDERS FOR ALL 

❖ This time of year can be challenging for families.  If you are in need of weekend food, 
please reach out to the office or your child’s teacher.  We have some extra weekend 
FOOD BAGS that can be sent home weekly to help! 

❖ Please respect that we are asking parents to drop off and say morning good byes 
outside the entrance doors.  This is not only for safety but to help to alleviate 
morning congestion.  Thank you! 

❖ Toys and trinkets from home are best to stay there. Recently some items have caused 
morning behavior issues.  If these things come to school they need to be put away in 
a backpack until school is over. School is not responsible for lost or stolen items.  

Stuff from home, Pokémon 

 

Follow us on 
Facebook 

DECEMBER FESTIVE FRIDAYS 

Friday, December 2 – wear some Festive Flannel 
 

Friday, December 9 – wear a Festive Sweater or Holiday 
T-Shirt 
 

Friday, December 16 – wear a pair of Festive Jammies 


